
WWI COMMITTEE MEETING

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON TUESDAY 23RD SEPTEMBER 2014AT
7PM

Present:  Carol Bainbridge and Jo Jones

Apologies:  Gwenllian Ashley, Beryl Lewis, Lindsay Ashford and Graham Taylor.

• The minutes of the previous meeting were read.

• Matters Arising:  The final copy of the August/September WW1 Monthly Bulletin was
presented at the Borth Community Council meeting and well received.
Copies were given to the Clerk to distribute to notice boards.
A copy is available on the Borth Website.  We would like Graham to give us some idea 
of how many 'hits' it received.

Bulletin: No contributions for future bulletins were received at tonights meeting.
To ensure that the October/November issue is ready by September 29th please could all 
contributions be sent to Graham and Carol before that date.
If ongoing contributions could be sent in there will be no need for meetings at this busy 
time of year.

• The Next Event:  Suggestions so far.
• The Suffragette Movement
• Animal Contribution during WW1
• Oh What a Lovely War.

Could we have opinions and further suggestions please.

• Any Other Business:  Could we have suggestions for future display areas.

• A provisional date for our next meeting is Tuesday December 2nd 2014 at 7pm.


